
 

Spring and Summer Recreation Department Activities Cancelled for 2020 

Due to cautionary measures around the coronavirus, all baseball, softball, and t-ball has been cancelled 
for this year. We also must cancel our annual fishing derby that is held on the first Saturday of June. We 
regret to have to take these actions, but safety is of the most importance at this time. We will continue 
to monitor the current situation and will resume activities as soon as we are able to safely do so. We will 
keep you updated as we review our Fourth of July activities as well as our Annual Spirit Day. Please be 
safe as you go about your daily activities. It is a pleasure to be a part of this great community and I look 
forward to resuming our activities as soon as possible. 

Thank you, 

Dan Cantlin 
Plainfield Recreation Director 
 

 


